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TRANSITION 
2021

Footscray High School is being delivered through the Footscray 
Learning Precinct (the FLP). The FLP is providing excellence in 
teaching and learning across all stages of education in Melbourne’s 
inner west.

The new Footscray High School has had a successful start, with 
students and their families making the transition from the previous 
Gilmore College for Girls and Footscray City College sites.

Opening its doors in 2020, the school welcomed new Year 7 students  
at Barkly Campus as well as Years 8–12 at the Kinnear Campus. 

How will the school run?  

From next year, Footscray High School will operate across two junior 
secondary sites — Barkly Campus and the new Pilgrim Campus — and 
one senior secondary site, Kinnear Campus.

From 2021 

	 •	� Barkly Campus will extend its offering to both Year 7 and Year 8 
students. 

	 •	� The new Pilgrim Campus will also be open to students in Years 7 and 8. 
	 •	 Kinnear Campus will limit its intake to Years 9 – 12 students only. 

Will the schools zone change in 2021?

The opening the of the new Pilgrim Campus has meant changes to the 
school’s zones. For all up-to-date neighbourhood boundaries, please 
visit www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au. 

Once students are enrolled at a junior campus, they remain at that 
campus until they transition to the senior secondary campus at 
Kinnear Street. This is will ensure each campus has enough places for 
its local students. 

What are the next steps for transitioning to Footscray High School?

In 2022 the transition process will be complete with the two junior 
campuses supporting Years 7 – 9, and the Kinnear Campus becoming 
the home for Footscray High School’s senior students in Years 10 – 12.
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Contact

For more information on 2021 transitions, please visit  
https://footscray.vic.edu.au/enrol/year-6-7-transition-2021/  
or contact the school with the below details. 

Phone: (03) 8387 1500 
Email: info@footscray.vic.edu.au
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